
Oct 17 
PTO Highlights 

 
• All Grade Level Socials (PreK-Grade 6) happened in the last month. Thanks to 

all the Room Parents for organizing & managing. New this year- 
o PTO sponsored, free to families 
o Pre-K included 
o All leftover snacks donated to Grade level classrooms. Grade 3 purchased 

soccer balls & donated them to each classroom for recess.   
 

• In efforts towards community support, PTO had a table at WPD hosted, “Sirens & 
Sundaes” and Town DEI committee hosted, “Woodbridge Like Me” event. 
 

• In-school picture day went smoothly. Thanks to Kristy Laydon and other parent 
volunteers for their help with the event. 

 
• Upcoming Events: 

o Halloween Hoot- Saturday, Oct 22 (Rain Date: Oct 23) from 11-3 pm. 
Return of in-person event after 2 years.  

▪ Crafts, Games, Bouncy house, Bake Sale, Haunted Hallway, Dunk 
Tank, Costume Parade, Photo Booth and much more. 

▪ Silent auction ongoing from Oct 15-22.  
• Support from PTO: 

o Wrapping up the scholastic order wishlist for all teachers (classroom & 
non-classroom) ~6700 scholastic dollars. 

o Library support for empathy week books- PTO purchased books for every 
student last year. We are supporting the library with hardcover copies for 
the library (~290 scholastic dollars). 

o Supporting Special Events including author visits has started (~ $750).  
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